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Testimony in favor of HB 656, HD 2:  Relating to Health Care Administrative Uniformity 
 
Testimony presented by: Beth Giesting, Healthcare Transformation Coordinator 
 
 
The Governor’s Office strongly supports this measure as a means to support discussion 

among stakeholders needed to improve our health care system by increasing 

administrative uniformity. 

 

We offer amendments to further clarify the intent and scope of the activity related to this 

bill. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure. 
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Supporting HB 656 HD 2:  Relating to Health Care Administrative Uniformity 
 
The Healthcare Association of Hawaii advocates for its member organizations that span the 
entire spectrum of health care, including all acute care hospitals, a majority of home health 
agencies and hospices, as well as long term care facilities and other health care organizations.  
Our members contribute significantly to Hawaii’s economy by employing nearly 20,000 people 
statewide, delivering quality care to the people of Hawaii.   
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in support of HB 656 HD 2, which creates a mechanism 
that enables the State to supervise discussions among health care entities when developing 
uniform administrative standards and procedures to enhance the quality of health care in 
Hawaii. 
 
Such standards include pre-authorization forms, drug formularies, credentialing forms, quality 
metrics, accountable care organizations, bundled payments, and patient demographic 
information.  In the development of these standards, it is important to encourage discussions 
and agreements among health care providers, insurers, and other health care organizations.  
However, antitrust laws are likely to have a dampening effect on such discussions.  We believe 
that the bill will facilitate collaborative efforts among Hawaii’s health care providers and other 
relevant health care entities to improve population health and curb costs., 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in support of HB 656 HD 2. 
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